Christ the King Lutheran Preschool
Growing and Learning with God’s Guidance Since 1971

January 21, 2005
Dear Jupiter-Tequesta A/C,

[ wanted to drop you a line and share with you how wonderful the Fresh-Aire UV Light
System you installed at Christ the King Preschool is. I am amazed at how much it has
improved the quality of air in my preschool. Our beginning of the year illnesses were
minor compared to years past, but even more amazing is the extremely low flu rate I have
had this year. We have had only one sick child this entire season. In a preschool of 51
students and 12 staff members, that’s GREAT!!

Thank you for sharing this valuable product with us and taking the time to explain all the

benefits along with it. Should you need any testimonials regarding the Fresh~Aire UV
light System, count me in.

We lobk forward to doing business again with you in the near future.

Sincerely, |

lie Reed

Preschool Director
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